
2019 Laity Memorial Educational Award

In appreciation and in recognition of their contributions to the life and history of 
Baldwin Community United Methodist Church, the men of BCUMC establish this 
annual post secondary award in memory of the Laity of this church.  There may be one 
or more recipients regardless of gender who are on the active roles of this church.  The 
awards shall be used to assist the educational development of the recipient regardless of 
his/her choice of vocational study.

All active members and clergy of this Church are eligible to submit the required 
application.  Forms are available in the church office or send an email to Jerry Rohland 
at jerz217@comcast.net, attention, 2019 Laity Award.  Completed forms should be 
submitted to the Methodist Men at the church office by Sunday, June 16th


